Greetings Parents and Guardians,





8-6-19

This year we will be implementing our new Standards Based Progress Report/Report Card to show the progression of our students. The report will reflect the rating score of performance of the student based on the standards that have been taught during that academic period. The standards that remain blank indicate that standard has not yet been covered in instruction for this academic quarter. The “ND” rating indicates the standard has not been developed. This rating will also be used for the standards that have not yet been covered in instruction or assessed.


In reference to the calculation of scoring, the following is provided as well as a rubric created by the Richmond County Board of Education correlating to each standard taught during the academic period. Each period reflects the 4 weeks of instruction for the progress report and the 9 weeks of instruction for the report card.

There are two ways for a student to obtain a rating score. These ways have been provided by the Richmond County Board of Education. A rubric, a description of the skills required for the standard that informs the current placement performance of the student, is one way. The second way a rating score is obtained is through a grade rating scale provided by the Richmond County Board of Education. Students will no longer receive letter grades but a rating score issued by either a rubric or by the following chart:

4= 92-100

3= 80-91

2= 68-79

1= 0-67


Please take a moment to review this link. We have set up a public page on the website with general information and sample report card examples. 
https://www.rcboe.org/Page/31026
 

We are very excited with this new change as it will allow us as educators and parents to pinpoint the specific needs of our children. This will allow us to provide an even better form of instruction that targets the strengths and weaknesses of our students and allows us to be more precise with their specific instruction needed for success.
   
 Thank you for your continued support with us as we continue on our ventures of learning! (
The Freedom Park Team

